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OCTOBER 21, 2019 ANNUAL VENDOR AUCTION!

Its that time of year again!  Our Annual Vendor Auciton is here. This is our
main fundraiser for the year. All the monies raised will go towards upcoming
speakers for 2020 as well as bus rambles, members rambles, and of course
our holiday party! We need your support to make this another successful
auction with new events announced in the coming year.
 
Doors will open at 7:00 PM for plant inspection and bidder registration;  The
bidding start promptly at 7:30pm. A wide range of orchids will be available,
with well-grown varieties of species and hybrids suitable for everyone from
the orchid novice through the advanced collector. There will also be orchid
supplies and etched orchid crystal. Admission is free to all, Feel free to bring
your friends and neighbors!  REMEMBER no show & share this meeting
 
This year we will have John Budree as our auctioneer!!!  Thank you John!

Upcoming Events
October 21, 2019 - CSOS Yearly Vendor Auction
November 18, 2019  - Carlos, OFE International
December 16, 2019  - Holiday Party (no meeting) - location to be announced



THE 73rd MIAMI INTERNATIONAL ORCHID SHOW BUS RAMBLE SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6TH
was a huge success. We filled the bus & had so much fun!   We had a nice pizza lunch &
drinks in our own private room for the day. (Lunch provided by CSOS)  Then off we went

to orchid shop! 
 A special thank you Dan Christensen of Dan & Margie Orchids and the So Florida Orchid

Society for arranging for our members to receive free admission to the show in addition to
receiving a discount coupon on an orchid purchase!  We will definitely be doing it again

next year!  Thank you to our members & guests for their support. 



OUR AUGUST SPEAKER NOVEMBER 18 WILL BE CARLOS CAHIZ 
OF OFE ORCHID SUPPLIES

Our Guest Speaker for our November meeting will be Carlos Cahiz
 of OFE Orchid Supplies. Carlos has been a long time supporter of
 our Society including our upcoming Vendor Auction. The program
 Carlos will present will be a “hands on” program titled 
“Tips & Tricks Of The Greenhouse”. 
 
Carlos will be bringing actual samples of orchid growing products and 
explaining how to use them. The orchid growing products will include fungicides, fertilizers,
insecticides, baskets and pots, and various orchid media, growing media, sprayers, and clippers.
Carlos was born in Valencia, Venezuela and graduated from the University of Kansas. He has
worked in the family orchid supply business for the last twenty-three years.
 
OFE Orchid Supplies will provide orchids and supplies for the raffle table & in addition he will
have orchid & supplies for sale that evening.We look forward to seeing everyone at this
informative & fun meeting. It is a great opportunity to ask questions from an expert in the field of
orchid supplies & growing.
 
Carlos will supply our raffle table & have orchids for sale as well.

There was a donation box by the raffle table for donations of items and/or cash for the people & a
donation box at the information table to drop off cash or pet supplies.  Ken, our Pres delivered the
collected goods to the Coral Square Mall administration who were collecting for the survivors. Bob & I
delivered an SUV full of pet supplies/food/cages/carries plus a cash donation collected to The Big Dog
Ranch Rescue.

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO DONATED FOR THE HURRICANE
DORIAN SUVIVORS - BOTH PEOPLE & ANIMALS



CSOS would like to welcome our new
members Linda Rose & Marlene Dawdy.
Lets give them a warm welcome!

 Nancy Celleti & Mary Ierubino are doing a great job
with refreshments.  However to make it more enjoyable
we encourage members to bring any items such as
cookies/brownies/soda/chips/dip or any baked goods.
This is a great way to earn a free raffle ticket too! Steve
is still our coffee man!  Dont forget to sign the sheet at
the refreshment table when you drop off your donation!
It is there you will receive your free raffle ticket.  *Note:
refreshment table will be open to all after the
speaker but before the members plant judging.

Refreshment Table

Sunshine Chairperson
please let Sue Wuest know of anyone who is ill
or in the hospital so she can get a card right out
to them.  write2wuest@aol.com  or Debbie
Malloy 954-648-3664 cell/text

DID YOU KNOW??
YOU CAN EARN A FREE RAFFLE TICKET BY:
1) wearing your name badge at each meeting
2) donating a refreshment item
3) bringing a friend

SIGN IN PLEASE!

AWWE ARE TEXTKKKKKK

We now have a member/guest "sign in" table
located straight ahead as you walk in! Guests will
be given a name tag to wear so everyone can
welcome them. New Members/Renewals will be
at the table to the right just as you walk in the
door. RoseMarie will be ready to assist you.

OUR NEXT CSOS "MEMBER ONLY" RAMBLE - SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2019
Now that cooler weather is here I have scheduled our rambles to start back up.  We have been
invited to the home of Lori Parrish to tour her orchid paradise in west Broward.  We will meet from
1pm to 3pm.  Lori has quite a variety of orchids throughout her home!  We will have light
refreshments with a free raffle. If anyone would like to bring a refreshment and/or plant for the
"free" raffle, you will receive a free raffle ticket for each item donated.  Remember this is for
CSOS members only - no guests. A separate email will sent out to those who RSVP.  Please
RSVP by the evening of October 24th to Debbie via email email yorkierambo@bellsouth.net or
cell/text 954-648-3664. (if text please be sure let me know your name in the text) 

Please be courteous & turn
your cell phone off before the

meeting starts. Thank you.



Every month our members are encouraged to bring in their latest growing achievements for judging & 
possible ribbon awards!  Make sure you fill out an exhibit form for your plant.  It must be completed in 
full & printed so it can be read easily. All information must be completed in full for judging consideration!
             Make sure:                       

 1. Print the full name of the orchid & your full name                         
 2. The orchid must be entered in the correct category

                              3. You must have owned the orchid 6 months                       
                              4. Display your orchid in an attractive container                       
                              5. **Make sure your orchid is free of pests & disease
 
**Note on Culture Awards: This award is a reflection on the outstanding cultural practices of the 
grower!  An eligible plant is one that stands out as grown to its fullest potential, in robust health, 
displaying an unusually high number of blooms. Cultural merit is not necessarily related to size; it is 
related to quality. This award is not necessarily given out each month.

REQUIREMENTS FOR  BLUE RIBBON WINNERS

I

 Pot Cardin Splendor omlass x pot
Theresa Hill Krul Smith aml

Chris Binder

Nopporn Gold × Nopporn
Golden Dream

Bob Malloy

LC Angel Heart 'Hihimanu'
Sue Wuest

Aliceara Holm's North Star
Sue Wuest

C Little Suzie 'Portia"
Chris Binder

Den. Maui Jewel
Dorothy & Ted Rich

SEPTEMBER BLUE RIBBON WINNERS

Phal Yungho Gelbitz x 
Vegosa J x Hawaii D Rogon Girl

Dorothy & Ted Rich



SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS & SPONSORS!
Your sponsorship will make it possible for us to expand our programming with more orchid related speakers as
well as organize additional educational activities for the Society & the orchid community at large. Your
advertisement will appear on our website through the newsletter, which is also distributed monthly to our
members. NEW! There is also a special section on our website where your business card will be displayed
with the ability when one clicks on the business card it will direct you to your company's website! You are
also welcome to provide business cards or promotional material for display on our information table set up at each
meeting!
 If you would you like to advertise your business or services to our members and community for $25 per
year per business card, please contact or Debbie, yorkierambo@bellsouth.net or Rosemarie
.realtorz@bellsouthnet. 

REMEMBER YOU ARE ALWAYS INVITED...
Society members are always invited to sit in on the West Palm Beach Judging Center meeting.  They  hold monthly
judging on the 4th Saturday of the month (3rd Saturday in December) at Flamingo Gardens, 3750 S. Flamingo Rd.,
Davie, FL.                        Training begins at 12:30 PM
                                        Nominations begin at 2:00 PM
                                          Judging begins at 2:30 PM
The public is invited to observe the judging process. The West Palm Beach Judging Center of the American Orchid
Society encourages everyone to bring orchids in for judging. It's a great way to learn about orchids, and most
monthly meetings also include educational presentations. American Orchid Society & Flamingo Gardens Members
are admitted free; complimentary participation for non-members with paid admission to Flamingo Gardens.

 Orchid Trivia : World’s Tallest Orchid
What is the world’s tallest orchid?

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The tallest orchids in the world belong to the Sobralia genus.  The tallest orchid is the
Sobralia altissima of Peru.  This beautiful orchid can grow up to 44 feet tall.  Its flowers
can measure up to 6 inches across!

Written by Carol
Categories: Orchid
CareTags: Trivia



SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS & SPONSORS!

If you would you like to advertise your business or services to our members and community for
$25 per year per business card, please contact RoseMarie, realtorz@bellsouthnet. or Debbie,
yorkierambo@bellsouth.net
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(code: fungus)

BE SURE TO CHECK OUR WEBSITE OFTEN!
Be sure to stop by our website & check it out! We think you will find it very informative. Be sure to check
out the growing tip tab & be sure to click on each of the flowers. Love the butterflies??? click on them!
Check our ramble videos - orchid videos - calendar of events & more! Don't forget the sponsor page! If
you click on the business card, it takes you to that business's website. Its a great way to advertise your
business for only $25 for the year!
www.coralspringsorchidsociety.org / check us out on Facebook & Youtube too!



73rd Miami International Orchid Show, Orchid Treasures, October 5th & 6th, 2019, 10:00am
-5pm, Admission $12.00 (children under 10- free) Watsco Center, University of Miami, 1245 Dauer
Dr. Coral Gables, FL 33146
 
Valentine's Orchid Show and Sale, February 8 & 9, 2020, 10am -5pm, Safe Schools Institute, on
Spanish River Blvd just east of Military Trail, Admission $5 cash only.
 
Fort Lauderdale Orchid Society presents The 20/20 Orchid Vision Show & Sale, January
10th, 11th & 12th, 2020 at theGreater Ft Lauderdale Convention Center, 1950 Eisenhower Blvd, Ft
Lauderdale, FL 33316
 
Tamiami International Orchid Festival & Expo, January 17th-19th, 10am - 6pm, 10901 SW 24th
St, Miami, FL 33165
 
Orchid and Bromeliad Show and Sale, April 2020 (date TBA), Flamingo Gardens, 3750 S
Flamingo Rd, Davie FL, 9:30am-5pm Admission $12 at the door.
 
Redland International Orchid Show, May 15th - 19th, 2020, 9am-5pm, Fruit & Spice Park, 24801
SW 187th Ave, Homestead, FL 33031, cost $10

We want to hear from you! This is "your" society so your suggestions are
always welcome. Let us know if you would like to hear a lecture on a
certain orchid, topic or speaker. If you are interested in hosting a ramble
at your home. We are always looking for volunteers! Contact Debbie -
yorkierambo@bellsouth.net


